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Columbus Partner Discusses Workers’ Compensation Fraud

News

5.22.23


In an interview with SHRM, Steven Loewengart shares his insight on how Ohio employers can spot

warning signs of workers’ compensation fraud. Steven explains how managers should "keep their

ears to the ground” because fellow employees will generally drop hints about fraud because they

don't like it any more than the employer does.

To read the article visit SRHM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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